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	Due to the weather related school closing on Wednesday, the Spelling test for this week has been postponed until next Friday, 2/1/19.  The end of unit #1 Science test has been rescheduled for tomorrow, 1/25/19.  Also, the Cassopolis brochures students were working to finish by Friday, will be extended into next week.
	Please contact me if you have any questions.

